
The City of Longmont’s 21st Ave. & Main St. Intersection 
Improvements Project will enhance safety and 
connectivity for all users, especially pedestrians and 
bicyclists.

During the meeting, we will share three design concepts 
for the intersection and collect your opinions and ideas.

We need your help to make the 21st Ave. and Main St. 
intersection safer and more comfortable to use for all 
Longmont travelers.

PROJECT STUDY LIMITS

TIMELINE
Planning Phase:

August 2024 - March 2025

GET IN TOUCH!
City Project Manager:                                
Erin Provo                                
erin.provo@longmontcolorado.gov

Web Page:                            
bit.ly/21standMainImprovements

21ST AVE. & MAIN ST. INTERSECTION
IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT

Join us for a 
Community Meeting!
Date: Wednesday, January 29, 2025

Time: 5:30 PM - 7:00 PM                                     
20-minute presentation starts at 5:45 followed by    
a Q&A and open house

Location: Moose Lodge | in the North Hall             
2210 Pratt St., Longmont

PIZZA AND 
CHILDCARE WILL 
BE PROVIDED!

Spanish language interpretation 
services will be provided. 

It is your right to access oral or written 
language assistance, sign language 
interpretation or disability-related 
accommodations. 

If you need special assistance in order 
to participate in this meeting, please 
call the Customer Service Center at            
303-651-8416 by Wednesday, January 
22, 2025.

The map depicts the project study limits. The study area 
includes the intersection at 21st Ave. and Main St.

Moose 
Lodge


